
W 
WASATCH CIVIL 

Conlting Engineein 
Memorandum 

RUCTURA S 

Tucker Weight, P.E. 
Weber County Engineeing Department 

/No 18260e 
MARKTHoyhes 

MILdER 

To: 

STATE O 
From: Mark T. Miller, P.E. 

Wasatch Civil Consulting Engieéring uTAH 

Date: August 25, 2022 

Subject: Bright Acres Subdivision - Liberty 

was requested by Shaun Story, a contractor in Liberty, to inspect the subject subdivision 
access located at 5638 N. and 3100 E. in Liberty, Utah. 

I observed compaction and inspected UTB depth in seven locations. The average depth of my 
seven measurements was 8.75 inches. I also detected the subgrade (visible near the 
connection to the paved roadway), consisted of aggregated small rock and soil. 

Although relative compaction tests were not provided, the road base access appeared to be 
compacted very well. 

I will email all photos to you for your files. If you have any questions, please give me a call. 
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